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Unified Dress Code 

 

 

 

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year at Silver Lakes Middle a Cambridge International Examination School. 
Silver Lakes Middle School has a Unified Dress Code. The adoption of the unified dress code is meant to 
promote safety, improve discipline, and enhance the learning environment. Students must continue to comply 
with the Broward County Code of Student Conduct Book.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel 
free to contact your student’s grade level administrator at 754-322-4600.   

Tops  Solid colored short sleeved collared polo type shirt or oxford style dress shirt.  

Please note: No colors or graphic designs visible on polo collared shirts.  

Approved Colors: Black, Blue, Grey, White 

Outerwear  NO HOODIES ALLOWED.  
A sweat jacket without a hoodie can be worn during cold weather. Jackets cannot have 
offensive language and/or graphic designs. 
 

Bottoms        NO JEANS (cut/ripped/designed/special stitching)  
Docker, cargo style pants, full length pants and capris preferred. All bottoms must be just above 
or at knee length or longer. All bottoms must be worn and secured at waist level. No baggie pants. 
All pants should be worn with a belt. Undershirts or undergarments should not be visible. 
Approved: Khaki, Navy Blue, Black  
No tights, pajamas or sports bottoms allowed. 
 

Shoes Athletic type shoes are recommended. Per Broward County Public Schools backless sling backs, 
opened toed footwear, these include Bedroom slippers and flip-flops are not allowed. Closed toe 
shoes are required for safety reasons in certain programs or activities such as physical education, 
career/technical education, and science. 

ID Badges      Every student must wear their school issued ID badge. Badges will be provided! The school will 
issue every student an ID badge at the beginning of the school year free of charge. If lost, one 
replacement badge will be issued at no cost, subsequent replacement ID’s will be assessed a fee. 

 
 

**Purchase of Unified Dress Code Items** 
 

Our PTA will have special school brand polo shirts, and T- Shirts for sale during the opening of school and all 
year. Please, visit the website for more information. 
 
 


